
 

Friday 10th November 2023 
Autumn edition no. 5 

Welcome to our fifth school newsletter of the academic year 2023 to 2024.  We hope you all had 

an enjoyable half term break.  

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is in school next week. Every sale gives us money back to purchase books for the 
classroom book corners. Children will be able to vote for the books we buy.  

The book fair will be open in the lunch hall at the end of each day for you to visit with your 
child/children and order or purchase books. The times are as follows:  
 

Monday 13th November  3pm – 4pm  Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2  

Tuesday 14th November  3pm – 4pm  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  

Wednesday 15th November  3.50pm – 5.30pm 
Parents evening  

Open to all parents & children  

Thursday 16th November  3.50pm – 5.30pm 
Parents evening  

Open to all parents & children  

   
We can accept cash or you can pay by card. There will be QR codes available around the book 
fair so you can pay online.  
 

Anti-bullying Week 

Next week is Anti-bullying Week. We are asking all pupils and 
staff to wear odd socks on Friday 17th November - please do not 
buy any new socks.  

We also have a special guest, Alex Holmes, coming to speak to 
the children on the afternoon of Monday 13th November. Details 
about the speaker are below;  
29 year old Alex was bullied at school and as a result he has 
made it his mission in life to make sure this doesn't happen to 
others as the founder of a national peer support scheme, 
student 'Anti-Bullying Ambassadors'. Find out more about Alex at 

www.schoolspeakers.co.uk/speaker-listings/alex-holmes-
speaker 
 
 

https://www.schoolspeakers.co.uk/speaker-listings/alex-holmes-speaker
https://www.schoolspeakers.co.uk/speaker-listings/alex-holmes-speaker


World Kindness Day 

World Kindness Day is on Wednesday 13th November - part of the Anti-bullying Week events.  

We are doing a 5 acts of kindness challenge. Children will need to list and carry out 5 acts of 
kindness (please see form below). This could be helping tidy up, making a cup of tea, donating 
to charity or even sharing their toys. children will be asked to return this with £1 to be entered 
into a raffle. There will be 1 winner per class. The winning children will get a hot chocolate party 
on the Friday 17th November.  

All proceeds go to the Creating Futures Fund. 

 

The Ogden Trust Science Launch Event 

On Wednesday 15th November children from across 6 primary schools and 2 secondary schools 

will be joining in the launch event for our new Ogden Trust science partnership.  

Children in EYFS will be sharing science based stories and conducting an investigation in class.  

Children in KS1 will be having an interactive workshop with Dr Jenny Watson from the Ogden 

Trust, taking part in investigations.  

Children in KS2 will be taking part in an 'Awe and Wonder' workshop delivered by Dr Matt 

Prichard science magician. 

 

Up and coming Events 

• Y4 Diwali Assembly on Friday 17th Nov at 9am in the main hall – Y4 parents welcome. 

• Y1 Nursery Rhyme assembly on Friday 17th Nov at 2.30pm in the main hall – Y1 parents 

welcome. 

• Friday 1st December - Clown Show after school being organised by our wonderful parent 

volunteers. The event is open to all children & families. We are fundraising for the 

Creating Futures Fund. Tickets are being sold by parents on the playground at home 

times. 

 

Parent Workshops 

• Wednesday 22nd Nov - Anti-bullying & Kindness - led by Mrs Herring & the mentor team 

• Wednesday 29th Nov - Zones of Regulation & supporting children to regulate their 

emotions - led by Mrs Herring 

• Wednesday 6th December - Online Safety: Myth Musting & adding parental controls to 

devices - led by Mr Haydon 

• Wednesday 13th December - Social Media Safety - led by Mr Haydon 

• Wednesday 20th December - GP visit - coughs/colds & illnesses - led by a local GP (tbc) 

All workshops to take place in the main hall from 8.45am (after school drop off). Please come to 

the doors at the back of the main hall where you will be greeted by the staff member leading the 

training . They can sign you in and give you a parent visitor lanyard. Tea, coffee and 

refreshments will be provided. 



Greet Attendance  

Below are the attendance champions from last week. 

Year group Attendance  Class Attendance 

Year 2 94.69%  6SW 99.17% 

Year 5 94.31%  2RH 98.28% 

Year 6 94.28%  4RM 98.28% 

Year 4 93.95%  5HM 97.5% 

Year 3 91.08%  5DH 96.94% 

Reception 90.72%  1FB 95.54% 

Year 1 89.82%  5GA 95% 

 

House points  

Congratulations to all the children in Cadbury who are our house points winners this week. 

1st – Cadbury  2nd – Simmonds                3rd – Pinsent 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What is Kindness? 
Kindness is an action that benefits another person. Kindness stems from 

a genuine desire to help. And, very importantly, the recipient of this 
action perceives it as a kindness act. 

For world kindness day on the 13th of November at Greet we are doing a 

5 acts of kindness challenge. This could be helping tidy up, making a cup 

of tea, donating to charity or even sharing your toys. 

Please can you return this letter to your class teacher with £1.The money will go to 

the Greet Creating Futures fund. Each returned letter will be entered into a raffle. 

There will be 1 winner per class. The winning children will get a hot chocolate party 

on the Friday 17th November.  

 

1._________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

2._________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

3._________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

4.________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

5._________________________________________ 
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